
Date Question

6/21/2024
Pg. 12 of the RFP (PDF pg. 14) states that all text shall be 12-
point font size or larger. Can you please confirm this requirement 
is intended to apply to the body text in our proposal response, 
which comprises the majority of the document, but that it will be 
acceptable to use slightly smaller text for figures, graphics, and 
other areas of the proposal where smaller text is appropriate?
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Answer

That is intended to apply to the body text of the documents. Smaller font is acceptable for figures, graphics, footers, and other areas as 
appropriate.  


